

GOASCNA Chair Report

ASC Date: 12/14/2014

Meeting Date: 11/9/2014 1:00 PM

Welcome to all new and returning Greater Orlando Area Members. We're glad you're here Keep coming back ...it

works when you do service work!

We are half way through our fiscal year and we have accompished so much already. Elections will be upon us soon enough, so please continue to bring awareness of the open positions at Area to allow time for training and mentorship.

We have submitted our Sales Tax-Exempt certificate to the Englewood Center and as a result we have received an \$8.13 credit from December 2014. Englewood has asked that we sign six month contracts instead of three, as this will help them with their tax reporting throughout the year. We will start doing this as of January 2015.

Thank you for your continued service and support.

In Loving Service,

Anne H., Chair Mike P., Vice Chair